
The Lazarus Project 
 
Following the creation of our linked Diocese of False Bay in 2005, the Diocese decided that they would have 
a Lent Appeal each year for a particular project. The first of these projects was the Lazarus Project at St 
Mark’s Church Lavender Hill. The project was to build a hall facility for us by the Church and community to 
provide pre-school education, after school education and space for primary and secondary children in one 
of the most deprived informal settlements on the edge of Khayelitsha. 
 
The project has been a great success and the Diocese has raised over 2 million Rand (£200,000) to enable 
the building to be erected and it is already in use in the community. The project needs an injection of funds 
to complete the work and furnish the building so that the work can advance. Can you help with a small 
donation to enable St Mark’s help some of the most disadvantaged and poor people in South Africa? 
 

 
 

LAVENDER HILL, Cape Town 
 
 
 

 
 

The “Lazarus Project” Hall outside and inside – already in use but still unfinished 


